
 
 
 

Memorandum – Core #211 
 

 
To:  UNC Health Attending Physicians, Faculty Practice Physicians,  

Housestaff, Clinical Nurse Coordinators, Department Heads and  
Supervisors 

 
From:  Nichole Korpi-Steiner, PhD 

Special Chemistry Laboratory 
 

Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD 
Medical Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories 
 

Date:   July 19, 2024 

 
Subject:  Resuming Anti-Fungal Testing in McLendon Labs 

 

Effective July 22, 2024, McLendon Clinical Laboratories will resume anti-fungal 
(Voriconazole, Posaconazole, Itraconazole and Hydroxy-Itraconazole) testing in-house 
at UNCMC. This testing will be performed three days/week on Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday for samples received in the lab by 1 pm. 

Important notes: 

• The EPIC orders for anti-fungal testing will remain the same 

• The specimen type remains serum collected in a red or royal blue top collection 
tube 

 
If you have any questions related to these changes, please contact the Core / Special 

Chemistry Laboratory at 984-974-1415 or Dr. Korpi-Steiner at 984-974-1498. 


